
 

February 
Dear Families, 

 

Happy February! This month is Dental Health month, and we will be 

discussing how to take care of our teeth, types of healthy foods, and 

going to the dentist. We will also talk about how we can take care of our 

bodies – by eating right, exercising regularly, seeing the doctor and 

dentist, and practicing good hygiene. Finally, we will explore Groundhog 

Day and Valentine’s Day.  

Our Valentine’s Day party will be Friday, February 14th. Your child 

is welcome to bring in Valentine cards and/or wrapped (store bought) 

treats - no nuts please. This is a great time to remind children about 

being a good friend, working together, and using kind words. The Busy 

Bees have been practicing writing their names all year, and they are doing 

a great job! Please encourage your child to sign their name on cards that 

they will be sharing with their friends. This will help them to build 

confidence and have pride in their skills. 



  
 

February Curriculum 
Language Arts 

    *Alphabet: Qq, Rr, Ss, Tt 

    *Journals 

    *Nursery Rhyme – Humpty Dumpty 

    *February books 

     

Math 

    *Numbers: 16, 17, 18, 19     


